
 

 
February 3, 2025 

 

Dear BISD Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to inform you that access to the 2023-24 Federal Report Cards (FRC) prepared by the 
Texas Education Agency (TEA) for the state, district, and each BISD campus is now available.  You 
can access these reports through the links provided on the District’s Planning, Assessment, and 
Accountability website.  

Please note that TEA did not release School Report Cards (SRC) for the 2023-24 school year.  You 
may also visit the TEA website directly using the following link: 
 

Report Card Link to TEA website 
2023-24 School Report Card (SRC) TEA did not release school report cards for 2023-24. 

2023-24 Federal Report Card (FRC) https://rptsvr1.tea.texas.gov/perfreport/frc/frc_srch.html?year=2024 
 

 

Summary of Federal Report Card (FRC) 

The FRC is a report required under the federal Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015 (ESSA).  Each 
year, TEA prepares a Federal Report Card for the state, each school district, and each campus.  
These reports provide important information about academic performance and accountability.  A 
description of the information included in the Federal Report Card can be accessed here. 

If you have any questions concerning the School Report Card or the Federal Report Card, please 
contact your campus principal.  If you would like a printed copy, email your request to 
publicinformationrequest@birdvilleschools.net.  Be sure to include the campus name(s) and your 
contact information. 
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